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October 19, 2022 

 

 

The City of Waterbury will hold a Public Information meeting to discuss the redesign of Lakeside Boulevard 

East and Newfield Avenue from Chase Parkway to Park Road. The proposed project improvements include 

drainage, sidewalks and roadway reconstruction. The purpose of the meeting is to present the project to the 

public. The preliminary concept design will be presented by AI Engineers, the firm selected to perform the 

design portion of this project. Members of the City of Waterbury Engineering staff will be in attendance. 

 

It is the City’s policy to keep residents informed and involved when such projects are undertaken.  It is 

important that the community share its concerns and provide input to assure the project is a success.   

 

The meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 26, 2022 at 7:00 pm at West Side Middle School, 483 Chase 

Parkway, Waterbury, CT 06708 in the Media Room. The building and room are handicapped accessible. 

Presentation materials will be available to review in the City of Waterbury Engineering Department located on 

the 5th floor of One Jefferson Square, 185 South Main Street, Waterbury, CT. 

 

Anyone interested in obtaining further information or providing input may do so by contacting: Roy E. 

Cavanaugh, P.E., City Engineer, at 203 574-6851 ext. 7182, Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 

a.m. and 5:00 p.m. or via email at rcavanaugh@waterburyct.org. 
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